
 

 

[Palmer, Edward Spicer] 
 
 

Bridgewater. 

 
BRIDGEWATER, Dec. 4.—The funeral of Edward Spicer Palmer was held at 

the family residence Tuesday at 11 A.M., and was largely attended.  He was a 
member of the Universalist Church at Fort Plain, having attended school 

there.  A handsome wreath of roses was sent by the Sunday School.  The 
choir furnished singing.  Among the relatives from out of town were Miss 

Helen Hull and Mrs. Mark Hull of Utica, and Mrs. W. D. Frost of Unadilla 

Forks.  The remains were interred at Unadilla Forks. 
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